
July 27, 2015 
 

Town of Golden Meadow 
Planning and Zoning Commission 

107 Jervis Drive 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
 The Planning and Zoning Commission for the Town of Golden Meadow met on 
Monday, July 27, 2015 at 7:00 P.M. to discuss the re-zoning of approximately 10 acres of 
property located near the Golden Meadow Post Office between South Bayou Drive and 
South Alex Plaisance Blvd. 
 
 Those present were:  Chairman Lloyd Ledet 
              Mr. Craig Boudreaux 
              Mr. Kenneth Cheramie 
              Mr. Troy Dufrene 
              Mr. Johnny Plaisance 
              Mr. McNeely Rome 
 
 Others attending were Bryce Autin, Tim Callais, Teri Callais, Addy Duet, Jack 
Fillinich, Raven Duet, Dallas Marlbrough, John Plaisance, Kip Plaisance, and Mary 
Plaisance. 
 
 Chairman Lloyd Ledet called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. by reading the 
Public Notice. 
 
 Chairman Lloyd Ledet informed everyone he received an email at 4:00 P.M. today 
informing him that Mr. Tim Callais wished to change his request. 
 
 After a brief discussion and comments of concern were presented by Mr. Kip 
Plaisance and Mr. Jack Fillinich, Chairman Lloyd Ledet informed Mr. Tim Callais a new 
request would need to be submitted in order to continue. 
 
 With no further business to discuss, Mr. Johnny Plaisance presented a motion and 
Mr. McNeely Rome seconded adjourning this meeting at 7:30 P.M.  The Council 
unanimously approved the motion as presented. 
 
 
 
       _____________________________  
       CHAIRMAN LLOYD LEDET 
 
  


